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21 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 9 Education Provision after May Half Term 
 
As promised, I wanted to write to update you on our education provision for students after half term.  
Following on from recent announcements, it is currently clear that secondary schools may only open 
for Years 10 and 12 before the summer break and as a result we have reviewed the provision for Year 
9.  This has included listening to feedback and also monitoring the work set on Google Classroom. 
 
I have been impressed by both the work ethic shown by students and the quality of work being set by 
staff and as a result Year 9 students are making very good progress. 
 
The amount of work being set is in line with our expectations and so for the next half term, Year 9 will 
continue to have work set as they have done this half term.  Being in their first year of their GCSE 
courses it is important that they continue to follow the work set by their teachers which has been well 
sequenced to allow maximum progress. 
 
We will continue to monitor this process and should you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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